
Regarding Tampons and Menstrual cups 

I would like to list my support for Option 1: Maintain the status quo for tampons and menstrual 
cups.

As a female I would like to maintain the current barriers of entry and manufacturing requirements 
as these are products that are inserted into the body for an extended period of time between 6-12 
hours so the quality of these products is imperative to their safety

Regarding Homeopathic products  

I would like to list my support for Option 2: serious therapeutic claims must be supported by 
scientific evidence

I support this option as I would like people to feel that the choice they are making is evidence 
backed and an appropriate choice for the purpose or condition they are treating.

Additionally I am aware of a community segment utilising Homeopraxis Vaccination a homeopathic
product and method which makes claims with little to no evidence of ‘being as or more effective 
than 'conventional vaccination' and less harmful.’ I believe the use of products like this provide a 
false sense of protection and are contributing to the number of non-immunised children as parents 
falsely believe they have vaccinated their child.


